
Ref: FOI / 1803

19 June 2018

Mr

Email: @donegalnews.com

Dear Mr

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Invest NI App

I refer to your FOI request and advise that Council holds the requested information.

Please see below in response:

1. Can I find out under FOI if the App still exists?

Response: No, the original contract ended on 30th June 2015.

2. If not, when was it discontinued?

Response: It was continued following the expiry of the contract as all of the

FDI investment promotion was mainstreamed within the newly created

www.investderrystrabane.com website.

3. How many times it has it been downloaded?

Response: 414 times

4. How much money has been spent maintaining it, updating it?

Response: The total cost to Council was £3,900

5. How much was received from each private company that fed into it? By

this I mean any business that paid to advertise on it?

Response: There was no charge to advertise on it.



6. How much was received from each of these businesses and when was the

last time they made a payment in regards to the Invest in Strabane App?

Response: It was free to use. As is the investderrystrabane.com website.

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these

rights consist of two review processes.

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting:

John Kelpie

Chief Executive

Derry City and Strabane District Council

98 Strand Road

Derry BT48 7NN

Tel 028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

CHESHIRE SK9 5AF

Tel: 0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely


